Dear Senators,
| am writing to support SB 240. If the pandemic has taught us anything, it is that there needs to be choice and diversity in education.

This bill is common sense legislation that will give MORE students access to appropriate education. Every family has had to make
drastic changes to their life to accommodate their children's educational needs. Allowing more virtual charter enroliment is equitable
and possibly the only way some students might be able to get the education they want and need given the current climate. Please
support our communities' needs by voting yes on SB 240.



